
NOTICE  

 

The Internal Quality Assurance Cell of Kabi 

Sukanta Mahavidyalaya is going to organise a 

Webinar, in association with the Patient Office 

Kolkata, on Intellectual Property Rights 

Awareness, on 29.04.2022 during 12-1 p.m. 

The details of registration and joining and the 

links have been shared below for my colleagues 

with the request of getting themselves 

registered and sharing it in the different 

students' groups they administrate. No 

registration fees required, all the registered 

participants will get certificate.  

 

                      _Spread the Words, Please_ 

 

 

On behalf of the team IQAC 

➢ Indrajit Chattopadhyay 

 


